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November 27, 1972

File: 2 E 16 - Bennett Lumber

Mr, A. J. Mayhew
Assistant to Executive Director
ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN RAILROADS
American Railroads Building
Washington, D. C. 20036
Dear HMr. Mayhew:

Your letter of November 17, file RM-BENX 115-129.
The Milwaukee and WI&VM Railroads are agreeable to handling
BENX 115-122 for loadings originating out of Bennett Lumber
Company, Potlatch, Idaho on the WI&M Railroad.

Sincere]y yours,

P
signed) M- W
K -

ce-Messrs., F. B. Cederholm/Tacoma
W. R, Lemke/WI&M RR/{Potlatch, ldaho





